
SONDLO & KNOPP ADVERTISING

3 Helen Joseph Street 
(formerly President Street), 

Newtown, 
2000

JOHANNESBURG DEVELOPMENT AGENCY (JDA) CONTRACT NO.: WFS/001 
T1.1: TENDER NOTICE AND INVITATION TO TENDER CONTRACT NO: WFS/001 

FOR THE:APPOINTMENT OF A CONTRACTOR FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF 
DEMARCATION, SIGNAGE AND WAYFINDING SIGNS ALONG PHASE 1C BRT ROUTE

The Johannesburg Development Agency invites tenders for Appointment of a Contractor for 
the Construction of Demarcation, Signage and Wayfinding Signs Along Phase 1c BRT Route. 
This entails the familiarisation and taking up of designs, manufacturing, and construction of 
road wayfinding signs. It is estimated that the Tenderers should have a CIDB contractor grading 
designation of 6SK or Higher. Joint ventures are eligible to submit tenders if they satisfy criteria 
stated in the Tender Data. 

It is a condition of this tender that a minimum of 30% of the total works must be subcontracted to local 
SMME,s Documents can be downloaded from the following website: www.etenders.gov.za  
www.jda.org.za

SCM Queries relating to procurement matters may be addressed to Lerato Ntuli at tel.: (011) 
688 7800; or e-mail: lntuli@jda.org.za.
Technical queries or queries relating to the project may be addressed to Duncan Twala at tel.: +27 (11) 
688-7887, fax: +27 (0)86 546 1141, or email: dtwala@jda.org.za.

A site clarification meeting will not take place. Tenderers are encouraged to carry out their individual site 
inspections. Tenderers will be deemed to have properly inspected the existing site, and to have included 
in their Tender for all necessary costs associated with the works.
Written queries are to be submitted to lntuli@jda.org.za. Queries/Question and responses will be posted 
on the JDA website. The last day for receipt of queries is 02 September 2022 at 17:00.

The closing time and date for receipt of tenders is 12h00 on Monday 19 September 2022. 

Telegraphic, telephonic, telex, facsimile, e-mail and late tenders will not be accepted. Tenders must only 
be submitted on the tender documentation that is issued. The retyping of the tender document is not 
permitted. Requirements for sealing, addressing, delivery, opening and assessment of tenders are stated 
in the Tender Data.

The physical address for the delivery of tender documents is Johannesburg Development Agency, 
Ground Floor Reception Area, The Bus Factory, 3 Helen Joseph Street (formerly President Street), 
Newtown 2000

The JDA’s selection of qualifying tenders will be at the JDA’s sole discretion and will be final. The JDA does not 
bind itself to accept any particular tender. Correspondence will be entered into with the successful tenderer.

“WE ENCOURAGE ALL PEOPLE DOING BUSINESS WITH US TO REPORT ANY CORRUPT 
OR ILLEGAL PRACTICE, USING THE ANTI-FRAUD HOTLINE NUMBER: 0800 002 587”

Approved.
LS Ntuli


